## Barker, Russ

From:

Allen, Michael (COB)

Sent:

Monday, May 05, 2014 10:19 AM

To: Subject: Barker, Russ; Lenzi, Chelsea; Board Letters FW: Thank You To County and SunPac

For Item #6 - tomorrow...

Thanks!

M

From: Carbajal, Salud

**Sent:** Friday, May 02, 2014 4:41 PM

To: Allen, Michael (COB)

Subject: Fwd: Thank You To County and SunPac

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mary Jo Yaeger < mjy1221@verizon.net>

**Date:** May 2, 2014 at 4:33:28 PM PDT **To:** Salud <scarbajal@sbcbos1.org>

Subject: Thank You To County and SunPac Reply-To: Mary Jo Yaeger <miy1221@verizon.net>

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 123 East Anapamu Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101

## Dear Chair Lavagnino:

The Summerland Citizens Association would like to thank Santa Barbara County, Supervisor Salud Carbajal's office, county staff and members of the Summerland Planning Advisory Committee for updating our 1992 Community Plan. For the last two decades, the 1992 Plan has guided Summerland's growth, helping to maintain the community's character and quality of life as Summerland experienced countless challenges and significant development. With the update, we are now better prepared to protect the unique and essential qualities of our community as the area continues to grow and change.

The extraordinary work, vision and devotion of staff and SunPac

members has spanned nearly seven years and more than 33 public meetings, and countless documents and reports. Our community has benefit greatly from those efforts.

We are particularly appreciative of Tom Evans, Robin Donaldson and Reeve Woolpert for their tireless advocacy on behalf of Summerland. We would also like to thank Long Range Planning's Glenn Russell, Jeff Hunt, Allen Bell and David Lackie for stewarding the process to completion while working under the constraints of a tight budget and staff turn-over. The Summerland Citizens Association, our citizens, businesses and visitors greatly appreciate their focus and much-needed attention.

Sincerely,

Mary Jo Yeager Chair, Summerland Citizens Association